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“WASH YOUR HANDS, PHYSICALLY DISTANCE, STAY SAFE"
PLEASE CONTINUE WEARING YOUR MASK & SHIELD
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WEAR A MASK STAY 6 FEET APART ANOID CROWDS GET A VACCINE

The CTRC Management Team continues to work and meet regularly to monitor the Covid-19
situation, plan and respond to any issues, monitor the regulations applicable to our services and
to communicate key messages.
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Daniel Roy, Human Resources

The need to wear a mask and eyewear in all residential home settings and at CSS remains in
effect. We understand that easing of some measures are occurring across Ontario but our Ministry
has been clear with the directive to continue wearing masks and eye protection in congregate
care settings.

Office and PRT staff are also required to wear a mask and te-wear eye protection if within six feet
of another person or when meeting with individuals for service.

Supervisors, Managers and Directors will be addressing any observed laxes

There are however positive signs of services returning to in-person including the gradual return
of all PRT staff to their office locations and the gradual return of in-person CSS services.

We understand that much has been and will continue to be requested of all our staff as we
respond to both the ongoing pandemic and the gradual re-opening of services. Your efforts are
so very much appreciated.

We have seen the commitment by all our staff to protecling individuals in our care and protecting
each other.

We have recognized these efforts with pizza voucher, gifts baskets, and team lunches.

Again this year we are bringing back Christmas basket offerings. Look out, shortly, for your
selection form to complete and return to Human Resources.

Lastly the 3 dollar per hours wage enhancement has been extended to March 2022.

Ce Cindy McQuarrie, OPSEU Regional Representative
Lisa DeRosario, OPSEU L&64 Chief Steward
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